
From: Anna & Paul Lohman [mailto:annapaul@wi.rr.com]  

Sent: Saturday, May 14, 2011 12:08 PM 
To: Schiller, Lynn 

Subject: Zoning, Neighborhoods and Development Comittee 

 

To Lynn Schiller, 
  

My name is Mrs. Anna Lohman, I am writting to you about the Wal-Mart project in 
my neighborhood. I live on 74th off of Main St., and adamantly disapprove of this 
project to proceed. Wal-Mart wanted this area a few years ago and the 
nieghborhood said NO then, we still say NO now, PERIOD.... I read on Wal-Marts 
web page that this project will create jobs, but what about the jobs people already 
have at the supermarkets that are already in this area?? Why not build their 
supermarket on 43 St. in the Miller Park area?? That is already zoned, why re-
zone our area??? What is it that Wal-Mart does not understand what the word NO 
MEANS???? 

This area has a high traffic congestion problem during State Fair's 16 days, 
during which time the neighborhood has to pick up GARBAGE from our front 
lawns,  fight traffic to get onto Main street, not to mention the loudness of Fair 
goers returning to their vehicle's.  We also have heavy traffic durning to evening 
rush hour when people are returning home from work. 
  

  

Sincerely 
  

Mrs. Anna Lohman 
  

  

P.S. Could you please forward this letter to 

Ald. Witkowiak 

Ald. Wade 

Ald. Murphy 

Ald. Bauman and 

Ald. Zielinski 
Thank you for your time 
 


